
GARS September Eboard Meeting Minutes

Meeting began at 7:00pm.

In attendance:
Vann Chesney AC4QS, Shannon Boal K4GLM, Pete Winters W4GHP, Barry Nason KD0QIX, 
Carol Chesney KG4FEX, Larry Rovak WB2SVB, Terry Gordon K4TMG, Tom Gause W4YGT.

Sickness and Health:
Carol Chesney’s wrist is healing well, Larry Rovak’s waiting for operation on his 
hand and Beverly Winters can now drive on her own.

Business:
- The link to the video for the September general meeting will be sent to Larry 
Rovak to be converted to a file for the meeting presentation.
- The possibility of applying for an ARRL Foundation grant was discussed. Larry 
Rovak will attend the webinar by ARRL on how to write a grant proposal. To be 
included in the proposal – 2 Icom 7300’s, Tower mounting and grounding expenses, 
coax, rotator and rotator cable, HF antenna, VHF/UHF radios and antennas.
- The Oct. 1 SET was discussed.
- The Election committee has good prospects for November election.
- Picnic at San Falasco park to be held on Oct. 29 or Nov. 5 (date to be decided at 
general meeting).
- Veterans Day activities possibly canceled due to flooding at site.
- Vann Chesney will sign-up club to participate in Operation Santa on Dec. 3.
- Due to issues at Trinity this years holiday banquet will be on Dec. 17 at 4:00pm 
and will be catered by local restaurant.

Officer Reports:
- Repeater tower grounding issues were discussed. Club repeaters working.
- Web site and Facebook are OK.

Meeting ended at 8:00pm


